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Comments: Please allow Adrian Brink to continue her wonderful Restaurant at Sweetwater Lake. If a new

building is required, Build it!!!! Adreanne and her husband have done a Fabolous job of maintaining the property

around the lake and have been REAL Stewards of the land. Almost everyone from a surrounding 50 miles or so

have been to the Sweetwater restaurant at one time or another and never a complaint. Just praise. Please do not

end the Brink family's existence at Sweetwater. They are the glue that has kept that area together for almost 40

years. PLEASE!!!!!


